

Have Lunch with
Your Mentee
Thank you for agreeing to serve as a mentor to a member of the Class of 2023. Please contact your mentee to arrange a convenient time to meet over lunch at the Usdan Market Place (2nd Floor).
The Market Place (2nd Floor, Usdan Student Center)
Faculty/staff who opt to dine with their mentees at the Marketplace should use their Wesleyan ID on which the university has placed funds to sponsor 3 lunches per semester. The faculty/staff and students should present their Wesleyan IDs to the cashier for meal swipes.
For Questions, contact:
[bookmark: _GoBack]Renee Johnson-Thornton, Dean for the Class of 2022
860-685-2765 or rjohnson01@wesleyan.edu
http://connectionsmentoring.blogs.wesleyan.edu/
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